
From: William Brodovich  

Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2014 9:40 PM 
To: Planning 

Subject: rezoning of Platt Rd. property north of Lorraine 

 
Hello, 
 
I am strongly opposed to rezoning the 3451-3457 Platt Rd. property for multiple family residences. I am 
sick of all the development I see around this city. Ann Arbor’s population is already far too large, and any 
new housing will just make things worse. Ann Arbor should declare itself a zero-growth city with a zero-
growth economy (otherwise known as a steady-state economy). Otherwise the city is doomed. Screw the 
developers and their supporters in government. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Bill 

 

 


